



# امتحان نهاية الفترة الدراسية الأولى للعام الدراسي 2024/2023

المادة: اللغة الإنجليزية

الصف: السابع

توقيع المراجع	توقيع المصحح	الدرجة	رقم السؤال
			1
			2
			3
			4
			5
			6
			7
			8
			9
			10
			المجموع

الدرجة بالحروف :

# ورقة الأسئلة

العام الدراسى: 2024/2023 المجال: اللغة الإنجليزية

امتحان نهاية الفترة الدراسية الأولى للصف السابع

الزمن: ساعتان

دولة الكويت وزارة التربية الادارة العامة لمنطقة العاصمة التعليمية التوجيه الفني للغة الإنجليزية الاختبار في 6 صفحات الامتحان يشمل (المفردات \_ القواعد\_ الاستيعاب المقروء - التعبير الكتابي) الدرجة ( 60 درجة )

#### 1. Reading (30 Marks)

#### A) Vocabulary (14 Marks)

a) Choose the correct answer from a	a, b, c and d: $(4\times2=8 \text{ marks})$
-------------------------------------	---------------------------------------------

1. Hamad likes horse riding, so he joined a / anclub.						
a. thirsty	b. delicious	c. survival	d. equestrian			
2. Al Khairan Mall was opened to the public in April 2023.						
a. quite	b. officially	c. altogether	d. probably			
3. Farmersthe seeds on a good soil to grow fruit and vegetables.						
a. sprinkle	b. limit	c. recite	d. snorkel			
4. You must book another ticket if you want to travel to another						
a. costume	b. destination	c. instruction	d. ingredient			
b) Fill in the spaces with the most suitable word from the list below:(4×1½=6 marks)						
(leisure / eco-friendly / thirsty / compass / tasteless)						
5. Sailors usually use the to know the right directions.						
6. I enjoy reading books in mytime. I think it's interesting.						
7. We didn't like the fish we had in the restaurant because it was						
8. Wooden homes are, easy to build and so healthy to live in.						

#### B: Reading Comprehension (16 Marks)

# Read the following text carefully then answer the question below:



Faisal Al-Musawi was a talented footballer at Salmiya Sporting Club and a person who enjoyed a healthy lifestyle. In 2005, his life sadly changed after a car accident that caused him to lose movement completely in his lower body. That major accident put him in a wheelchair for the rest of his life, causing **permanent** disability. Musawi said that the accident did not stop him from following his dreams, but **it** taught him how to overcome challenges.

Musawi decided to learn diving to face his fears of the sea. Therefor in 2009, he started diving with the Kuwait Diving Team as the only disabled member. He worked very hard until he got many diving licenses. In 2018, he became a Guinness World Record holder as the fastest scuba diver in the world. It took him a time of 5 hours and 24 minutes. He broke the last world record which was set in 2011 by a scuba diver with no disability. Al-Musawi's achievement was encouraging for all people, especially physically challenged ones because it gave them the hope that dreams can be true.

#### a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d: (6x2=12 marks)

- 9. What is the **best title** for this text?
  - a. The Fastest Scuba Diver
  - b. Kuwait Diving Team
  - c. Salmiya Sporting Club
  - d. Football Players
- 10. What is the **opposite** of the underlined word **permanent** in the 1<sup>st</sup> paragraph?
  - a. healthy
  - b. amazing
  - c. fast
  - d. temporary

على القرارة القرارة الوالتي القلالية الوالتي القلالية القرارة
11. The underlined pronoun $\underline{it}$ in the $1^{st}$ paragraph refers to:
a. wheelchair
b. body
c. accident
d. dream
12. When did Faisal Al- Musawi become a Guinness World Record holder?
a. In 2005
b. In 2018
c. In 2009
d. In 2011
13. According to the passage, Musawi wanted to learn diving because he:
a. wanted to face his fears
b. hated playing football
c. liked dangerous sports
d. wanted to go on an adventure
14. The writer's purpose in writing this text is to:
a. discuss how accidents are dangerous
b. prove that the disabled can succeed
c. describe how to get a diving license
d. inform us about scuba diving
L) With we form you do the manner of the CD

# II. Writing (30 Marks)

#### A) Grammar (12 Marks)

# a) Choose the correct answer from a, b, c and d:(4×2=8 marks)

17. My father likes of	offee he do	esn't like tea.		
a. so	b. but	c. or	d. because	
18. All children enjo a. play	ydiffe b. plays	erent games using the iF c. playing	Pad. d. played	
19. If they had enoug	h money, they	a new car.		
a. buys		c. will buy	d. would buy.	
20. My sisters a delicious cheesecake for us now.				
a. make	b. made	c. makes	d. are making	
b) Do as required be	etween brackets:(2×2=	-4 marks)		
21. My dad works in a bank,?			(Add a question tag)	
•••••	•••••••••••••••••••••••••••••••	••••••	•••••••	
22. We go to school on Fridays.			(Make negative)	
		Maria arabahara a si		

# B: Writing (18 Marks)

Plan and write a report of **two** paragraphs of not less than **8 sentences** about "A **Shopping Mall**", describing it and giving the reasons why you like it with the help of the following guide words.

(iconic / located / attract / shops / luxury brands / restaurants / watch / theater)

